
Long-Shot Candidates Battle to Get on State
Ballots
Monday, December 18, 2023

Jerry Goldfeder was quoted in an article published by The Hill, discussing the hurdles for several

outsider presidential candidates working to secure spots on various state ballots for the upcoming

election. “For the candidates who have real support among voters, it costs very little to get on the

ballot,” said Jerry. “All you need to do is print petitions and have your supporters circulate them to get

the signatures necessary.”

To read the full article, click here.
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